
Project Engineer Aaron Canton  Ph: 242-4763  email: acanton@cityofmadison.com

Project Limits
Alder: 4 Verveer Southwest Path to S Bedford Street

Project Description

Path Existing Proposed
6-ft wide concrete sidewalk 10-ft wide asphalt path

Storm Sewer Existing Proposed
Storm inlets at Bedford-NSD intersection Adjust/Add inlets as needed for curb changes

Parking Existing Proposed

Lighting Existing Proposed
N/A Street Lighting Existing lighting will remain and light path

Land Purchases

Trees
No Tree removals anticipated

Assessment Policy
No Assessments 

Schedule
Advertise for bids December 2024
Anticipated Construction Start Spring 2025
Approximate Duration Approx. 2 Months

Costs
Estimated Total Cost: 480,000.00$                                                        
Assessments: -$                                                                     
City Engineering Cost: 480,000.00$                                                        

Correspondence
Transportation Commission (May 16, 2024)
Public Informational Meeting (with John Nolen Drive on May 23, 2024)

N/A

15104: North Shore Drive - Path

N/A

This project includes reconstructing the existing sidewalk along the north-side of North Shore Drive 
between the Southwest Path and S Bedford St. The new path will connect to the new Brittingham 
Path to be built with the John Nolen Drive reconstruction project in 2026. A raised crossing is 
included at the S Bedford St intersection. Storm sewer will be adjusted/added as needed. The right-
turn lane from North Shore Dr to S Bedford St will be removed with this project for the future 
Brittingham Path. 


